Tim Carroll

From: Melanie Becker [treasurer@chilmarkma.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 10:48 AM

To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov; Warren Doty (warrendoty@verizon.net); Frank M. Fenner Jr. (FMFennerJr@AOL.com);
Jonathan E. Mayhew (jonathanmayhew@ymail.com)
Cc: Diana DeBlase (asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov

Subject: agenda item re: BAN coming up 2/15/11

On February 15 the town’s Bond Anticipation Note (BAN) with Edgartown National will come due. Last
February, when we temporary borrowed 1.3M to repair the dock, the plan was to issue a bond this
February minus any amount that we received from the Seaport Council.

I would like to come to the 11/15 meeting to discuss the dock repair long term financing.

Melanie

Please note, my email address has been recently changed. Please update your address book to reflect my new
email address: treasurer@chilmarkma.gov

Melanie Becker

Treasurer

Town of Chilmark

401 Middle Road, PO Box 119
Chilmark, MA 02535-0119

The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are
public records. Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected.
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